
 
Important Notice for XIV Convocation 2018 

 

For security reasons, mobile phones are not allowed inside the 
function area i.e., Silent Zone. Thus students are advised not to 
bring mobile phones, but in case they bring the mobile phones they 

should deposit the mobiles with NSS Volunteers in the Department 
of Hindi PG Block UCW.   
 

College does not hold any responsibility for loss of mobile phones. 
 

In case any student tries to carry phone into the function area, it 
will be confiscated by the police security.   
 

Students should preferably report by 7.30 AM, collect the Gowns, 
go through security check and be seated at the function area by 
9.00 AM strictly. 


